
    
     

   
 

 
 
 
 

  
 

  
 

   
  

   
 

    
  

   
  

 
  

     
   

  
    

      
  

   

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

WASHINGTON,  D .C .  20503  

November 15, 2021 

Statement from OMB Deputy Director for Management Jason Miller 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled 
“Improving Public Safety and Criminal Justice for Native Americans and 

Addressing the Crisis of Missing or Murdered Indigenous People” 

This executive order provides a plan for U.S. Government efforts to improve the safety 
and well-being of Native Americans, by coordinating law enforcement efforts, including 
Federal efforts within the Departments of Justice, Interior, and Homeland Security. The 
executive order provides for the development of strategies to address missing or 
murdered indigenous persons, support for tribal law enforcement, and the development of 
a comprehensive plan to support prevention efforts that reduce risk factors for 
victimization and increase protective factors.  Implementing this executive order would 
have no impact on costs and revenues to the Federal Government. The benefits of this 
executive order include addressing the crisis of ongoing violence against Native 
Americans and of missing or murdered indigenous people in particular.  Implementing 
this E.O. would have no impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations and outlays, 
as well as on revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period beginning in 
fiscal year 2022. The agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive order include 
the Departments of the Justice, Interior, Homeland Security and Health and Human 
Services. 
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